
Life is busy. You’ve got a lot on your plate. We get it. Making a plan to vote can help 
make sure that you get your ballot in on time so your vote can be counted and your 
voice can be heard. Check the boxes below to create your vote plan today! 
Ballots will be mailed on October 14 and should arrive by October 19. If you don’t 
receive your ballot, call King County Elections at 206-296-VOTE (8683) or go online to 
print your ballot at kingcounty.gov/elections/obmp
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